
Russell - DNR, Elliott <elliott.russell@state.co.us>

Adequacy Review AM2 M1982
Art Braun <braunenv@msn.com> Fri, Oct 13, 2023 at 4:14 PM
To: "Elliott Russell (DNR-DRMS)" <elliott.russell@state.co.us>, CRAIG PESTER <cprepair72@aol.com>

Elliot,

 

I wish there was some way that we could work together a li�le be�er since I had plenty of �me this last week to answer your comments.  An hour le� today
is not a sufficient amount of �me to get through them, and am headed out of town on another mining project for three weeks star�ng Sunday.  I was hopeful
that we could have Craig’s project wrapped up before I le�, but now have no choice but to request an extension.  I will be back in town on the 20th of
November so request that we set the new due date as November 27, 2023 which will give me a week to get the comments answered and for Craig to get the
changes filed in Cripple Creek.

 

You told Craig that you had not received the J-1 Exhibits for the adjacent landowner and the newspaper that I sent to both you and Craig on the 10th.  He said
he passed on my copy of the email to him, to you a few minutes ago.  I wonder what happened to the one I sent you.  I received no no�fica�on that it did not
go through so request that you answer me back to make sure that my server can talk to yours.

 

Take care,

 

Art

[Quoted text hidden]


